

Birch Spring Term Newsletter

Hello from Birch class!

Welcome to the start of the new half term in Birch class. We hope you all enjoyed the Winter break!

We have had a really positive start to the new term and the pupils have all been working very hard, and have settled back into school very well.

There is lots to look forward to in the next term. The pupils are having a trip to Longford Park and are excited about it. Letters will be sent home for permission. The class will also have lots of exciting and interesting activities to take part in over the next couple of weeks.

We will communicate most days via your child's Home-School diary, please read it and send it in daily. We're also always happy to chat or answer other questions in person, by phone, or in the diaries.

Please can you make sure you take all letters out of your child's bag, then we know you have read it.

Please let us and transport know as soon as possible if your child is unable to come into school.

School telephone: 0161 445 0123

Thanks for reading!

Traditional Stories- and focusing on fiction texts. In Maths we will be revising number and place value, counting amounts and ordering numbers to 100. We

This Spring term in English, we will be reading

This term in Arts and Crafts will be linked to celebrations.

will also be looking at measure and Capacity.

In Science we will be learning about Light and Dark.

P.E will be on a Monday afternoon. Please can you provide a white t-shirt, jogging bottom and appropriate footwear. The pupils will need their kit washing and bringing back every week. This half term we will also be will be working with Manchester City Football.

If you would like any more information regarding the curriculum, please contact the class teacher who will be happy to chat with you.

Community Café will be continuing on Thursday's. Pupils will need to bring in £2 weekly.

We are always grateful for contributions of drinks and snacks for the pupils to share at break time. We try and encourage the pupils to make healthy choices so would welcome donations of fruit, bread sticks and juice.

Thank you